
Is there an outstanding educational staff member in your school district?

The Safe Schools Leadership Award for Educational Staff is presented in recognition of a school staff member that has made a specific, significant contribution to their School Resource Officer (SRO) Program. The staff member nominated for this award must have demonstrated the criteria listed below. 
Nominations may be submitted by SROs, peers, supervisors, school personnel, students, or community leaders. Additional letters of support may be submitted along with this form.
Nominee Information:

First Name: _______________________ Last Name: _____________________

Title: ____________________________ Length of Service: ________________

Agency/School District: _____________________________________________

Phone: ______________________ Email: ______________________________

Nominator Information:

First Name: _______________________ Last Name: _____________________

Title: ____________________________ 

Agency/School District: _____________________________________________

Phone: ______________________ Email: ______________________________

What is your affiliation with the nominee? _______________________________

Please be sure to address ALL of the following categories thoroughly. You may submit an attachment with your responses, along with this form, if you need more space to provide your answers.
1. Please describe and give examples of how the nominee fostered and developed positive relationships with the SRO(s) in his/her school.
2. Please describe and give examples of how the nominee demonstrated commitment to enhancing campus safety. 

3. Please describe and give examples of how the nominee supported the triad concept of the SRO(s) in the three roles of educational resource, informal counselor/mentor and law enforcement officer. 
4. Please describe and give examples of how the nominee demonstrated dedication to serve with the SROs(s) above and beyond what is expected of their position.
The award will be presented during the Annual Arkansas Safe Schools Conference on Wednesday, July 16, 2025, at the Wyndham Riverfront Hotel in North Little Rock, AR.
Please submit all nominations to Stacey Ball or Wilson Short by Friday, May 30, 2025 at sdball@cji.edu, wcshort@cji.edu, or mail (all mail-in nominations must be postmarked by May 30, 2025 in order to be considered) to:

ATTN: Stacey Ball
Criminal Justice Institute

26 Corporate Hill Drive

Little Rock, AR 72205

For additional questions, please contact Stacey Ball at 501-570-8079 or sdball@cji.edu
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